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Dear Sir or Madam:
[bookmark: _GoBack]On Saturday, April 30, 2016, the United State Submarine Veterans, Inc, (USSVI) Snug Harbor Base, Cape Canaveral Council of the Navy League of the United States (NLUS), and Levering Smith Naval Submarine League are hosting the celebration of the 116th Submarine Birthday Ball.  The event will be held at the Radisson Resort at the Port, Cape Canaveral at 5 p.m.  VADM (ret.) Al Konetnzi, Jr is the Distinguished Guest Speaker for the evening.
We hope that you will honor us at this event as a Benefactor and actively support the unique roles of the Nation’s Submarine Force and the objectives of the USSVI Snug Harbor Base, the Navy League and Naval Submarine League at the local level.  Funds raised will help channel recognition and public awareness of our Submarine Force and to perpetuate the memory of our lost submariners who gave their lives in the pursuit of their duties while serving their county.  Our local Submarine Command (NOTU) is expanding as they bring on-line the Integrated Test Facility.  NOTU, Port Canaveral and the Eastern Range will see increased activity as the Navy goes through the process of building a replacement for the Ohio Class submarine.
Reserved Benefactor tables are available for $600 (includes 10 tickets, 2016 Space Coast Birthday Ball coin, special amenities, and program recognition as a supporter of the U.S. Submarine Force).  The evening’s program includes a Traditional Cake Cutting, Missing Sailor Ceremony, Tolling of Boats, Honor Guard, Dinner and Dancing.  Please join us as a benefactor of the Submarine Birthday Ball.  Sponsorship of the ball is also available with recognition in the night’s program.  Skipper level with a $1000 donation, COB level $750, DOOW level $500 and Helmsman/Planesman at $250. We appreciate your commitment of sponsorship.  Please make your tax-deductible donation payable to USSVI Snug Harbor Base.
	Mail to:	
Carl Griffin
USSVI Snug Harbor Base
1198 Three Meadows Dr.
Rockledge, FL 32955

We thank you kindly in advance and look forward to seeing you and acknowledging your generosity as a benefactor at the ball.  Please contact me at 321-537-8465 or SubmarineBirthBall2016@gmail.com for additional information.

Sincerely,
Carl Griffin
Commander
USSVI Snug Harbor Base

USSVI is recognized by the IRS as a 501 (c)(19) veterans organization.
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